
Dear Parents and Carers,
Today we are celebrating our 50th Birthday! We have been open as a school for 50
years! There are lots of things going on today here are just a few pictures. I will also be
doing a 50th anniversary special edition update on Monday to share lots more with
you. 

 

Efforts to High Things

Lliswerry High SchoolLliswerry High School

Friday 20 September 2024

Headteacher’s Update

A pen for every learner 

A coffee cup 

for staff

Our amazing mural with the
finger prints of all our learners,

staff and visitors.

House competition to decorate
classroom doors through the decades
- some examples! 



Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                               

                              Best wishes,

                                                                                           Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                            Headteacher

Efforts to High Things

 School Uniform - Logo Service
If you have any items that you would like us to logo, please drop them at
reception in a bag with your child’s name on Monday 23 September
8.30-3.30.
We will logo them and return them to your child when they are ready.

Upcoming Dates 
Thursday 26 September - Year 6 Open Evening 4.30-7.00
Wednesday 9 October - Year 11 Progress and wellbeing update sent home
Thursday 10 October - Year 11 Progress Evening 3.30-6.30

Year 8 and 9 Netball matches against
Gwent-Is-Coed. 
Year 8: won 13-2 
Year 9: lost 4-1

We have had lots of sporting activities this week, it’s great to see Year 7 already getting involved in
these extra curricular opportunities. 

A great win and performance for the Y10
football team again Cwmbran High School.
Goals from Ramos G. Lewis C. Hussain A. 
Well done to Ashton M. who played in goal
and is in Y9.
On to the next round of the Welsh Schools Cup.

Well done Y7 on their first 11-a-side
football match, not the result we
wanted but lots of potential.
Seren y gêm - Dan S.

Well done to Dalma S. in Year 9 who
represents Wales in water polo and

competed in the BMC cup last weekend .


